
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

600 North 18th Street 

Hydro Services 16N-8180 

Birmingham, AL  35203 

205 257 2251 tel 

arsegars@southernco.com 

December 4, 2023 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

 

Project No. 2628-066 

R.L. Harris Hydroelectric Project 

Water Quality Certification 

 

Ms. Kimberly D. Bose 

Secretary 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

888 First Street N. 

Washington, DC  20426 

 

Dear Secretary Bose, 

 

Alabama Power Company (Alabama Power) is the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC or 

Commission) licensee for the R.L. Harris Hydroelectric Project (Harris Project) (FERC No. 2628-066). 

Alabama Power filed the Final License Application for the Harris Project on November 23, 2021, and on 

January 17, 2023, FERC issued a Ready for Environmental Analysis. On March 3, 2023, Alabama Power 

submitted the Harris Project’s water quality certification application to the Alabama Department of 

Environmental Management (ADEM), the certifying agency, and filed it with FERC. ADEM’s 401 water 

quality certification for the R.L. Harris Hydroelectric Project is included as an attachment to this letter. 

 

If there are any questions concerning this filing, please contact me at arsegars@southernco.com or 205-

257-2251. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Angie Anderegg 

Harris Relicensing Project Manager 

 

cc: Harris Stakeholder List 

 

 

Attachment 

 



 

 

Attachment 
 

Alabama Department of Environmental Management Water Quality 
Certification for the R.L. Harris Hydroelectric Project 








